All District Junior High Morning Audtition Meeting
November 5, 2011
The meeting was called to order by JH District Chairperson, Kristy Price at 8:43AM.  Thanks were extended to Darren Goad.  Introductions were made by every director and the District VII Director List was passed around to be updated.

The assignment list was handed out and a reminder was given that no “0’s” were to be given and a DNF was to be written at the top of the judge’s sheets if the student did not finish.  Judges were reminded not to give half-points and that each student had one opportunity to sing their audition piece again if they asked to start over.

Tabulators were also reminded that the score sheets were to be placed in audition order, not by highest to lowest score.  If a school does not have someone make the choir, then they may choose one of their students who auditioned to participate in All District Choir.  Judges were then instructed to go to their assigned rooms and begin judging at 9:05AM.  The meeting was adjourned.

All District JH Afternoon meeting
November 5, 2011
The meeting was called to order by Kristy Price at 3:50PM.  Kristy stated that there were 475 students who auditioned today.  She explained that in order to accommodate the number of Soprano I’s, they made an executive decision to alto the Male Alto Judges to judge the excess of Soprano I’s and label them I a’s.  She then stated that one half of the Soprano I’s and one half of the Soprano I a’s would be selected for the All District Choir to make this judging fair to all.

Raejean Harman made a motion that in the future, if multiple rooms were needed for judging Sopranos or Altos, there would be 3 rooms for each if needed and decided on at the discrepancy of the host and chairperson.  Several reasons were discussed which included there were too many students auditioning for the same judges and middle school students needed to be auditioned sooner because of their limited attention span.  The motion was seconded by Glenda Martin and Randy Butcher called for a vote.  The motion passed unanimously.
The directors of each group were announced.  Luann Holden from Lee University would be the conductor of the SATB choir and Shea Clay from King College would conduct the SSA Choir.  The music list was then passed out.

Kristy then stated that if a director has a student in the SSA choir, Soprano II and Alto I would be singing the middle part of the SSA music.  If there is an SSAA piece of music, some Soprano I and some Alto I would be chosen to sing the Soprano II and some Alto II’s would be chosen to sing the Alto I part.  Contact Kristy for the students chosen for this so that they will be taught the correct part.  The All District JH list was then read by Kristy Price and the meeting was adjourned at 4:23P.

Respectfully Submitted,

